
From: Bruner, Brandon S (PSC) on behalf of PSC Executive Director
To:
Subject: Case #2021-00117
Date: Friday, April 2, 2021 10:17:00 AM

Thank you for your comments on the application of Shelby Energy Cooperative, Inc. Your comments
in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2021-00117, in any further
correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for: 2021-00117
(ky.gov).
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
Best Regards,
 
Brandon Bruner
Administrative Branch Manager
Filings Branch
General Administration
 
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, KY 40601
 
-----Original Message-----
From: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, April 1, 2021 6:03 PM
To: PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: Case #2021-00117
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Shawna Ratliff < >
Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 9:34 PM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Case #2021-00117
 
I don’t understand why there she be an increase in Shelby County! Is this just a way to get more
money to pay for the new poles along Shelbyville road! Most people are without jobs right now due
to the pandemic! The last thing they need is a higher bill! Elderly have to decide if they can afford
food and medicine for the month and if the increase takes place they will then have to worry about
utilities! Just concerned for the community!
 
Sent from my iPhone



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2021-00117

*L Allyson Honaker
Goss Samford, PLLC
2365 Harrodsburg Road, Suite B325
Lexington, KENTUCKY  40504

*David S Samford
Goss Samford, PLLC
2365 Harrodsburg Road, Suite B325
Lexington, KENTUCKY  40504

*Shelby Energy Cooperative, Inc.
620 Old Finchville Road
Shelbyville, KY  40065




